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Watts Remy

From: annie odean <annodean@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 1:45 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 926 and 931

Dear Legislators, 
I am encouraged to see that you are about to end the practice of aerial spraying on our state forest lands.  This practice 
is diabolical.  It goes against all common sense.  Spraying poisons on our Mother Earth is unconscienceable!!!  The 
reason for spraying is the equally diabolical practice of clear cutting.  Haven't we learned anything from history?  Destroy 
your habitat and you destroy your civilization.   
The Romans clear cut Lebanon and created a desert. 
Please!  The lives of future generations are in your hands!!!!!!  
Choose wisely 
Sincerely, 
Ann Odean  


